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February 24, 2025 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
 

The Honorable Douglas O’Donnell 
Acting Commissioner 
Internal Revenue Service 

Washington, D.C., 20224 
 

Dear Acting Commissioner O’Donnell: 
 

I write today to request information in the Internal Revenue Service’s (IRS) possession that will 
reveal any and all of Jeffrey Epstein’s associates and business dealings.  Over the course of many 
years, Jeffrey Epstein built a heinous global sex trafficking network that caused irreparable harm 
to countless women.  Since Mr. Epstein’s death in 2019, there is still much about this tragic case 

that is not known.  The American people deserve transparency regarding the criminal web that 
Jeffrey Epstein and Ghislaine Maxwell established, and their business associations are critical to 
that understanding.  I hope and expect that you will work with me in providing answers to the 
public.  To that end, I respectfully request that you transmit to me and release to the American 

public the following records that are in the IRS’s possession: 
 

1. Any and all documents, records, or memoranda in your agency’s possession that reveal the 
names of individuals and entities that held any type of financial relationship with Jeffrey 
Epstein or Ghislaine Maxwell. 
 

2. Any and all documents, records, or memoranda pertaining to Jeffrey Epstein and Ghislaine 

Maxwell. 
 

This critical information is long overdue.  The survivors of Mr. Epstein’s horrific crimes want 
transparency and accountability, and they—and the American people—deserve nothing less. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

        ______________________ 
             Marsha Blackburn 

                                                           United States Senator 


